16 November 2023

“Update your details” prize draw
winnhers announced

For Halloween this year we ran a prize draw, with three £100 prizes up for grabs
for members who logged onto PCS Digital to update their details. The winners
have now been announced.

Three lucky winners each won £100 of shopping vouchers in our prize draw. We
gave them a call to tell them the good news, and they spoke about why it’s
important to keep your address, email and phone number up to date with PCS.

Denise from the Met Police said: “I think it's very important to keep your details
updated with PCS. I'm very passionate about making my voice heard, so keeping
my details updated means | am up to date with union news and never miss out on
ballot papers.”

Our winner Hayley, from R&C Wales branch said: “It’s important to keep our
contact details up to date otherwise we may miss out on important news and
updates from the union including details of campaigns.”

When we rang David from DWP Preston Central Office to tell him abut his win, he
said that it was important to make sure your voice is heard in elections.
Update your details to use your vote

The general secretary and assistant general secretary ballot opened on 9
November and runs until noon on 14 December. This is a postal vote only - you
cannot vote any other way.

Replacements

If you have lost your ballot paper you can request a replacement online by
logging into PCS Digital. The deadline for replacements is 5pm on Tuesday 28
November 2023.

New members


https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fpcsunion.force.com%2Fpcsdigital%2Fs&data=05%7C01%7Cneils%40pcs.org.uk%7C2d7fb3223b3546fc74c508dbdf9a7f4b%7Ce9f93d1c10a64998a9f8ac234ef0e257%7C0%7C0%7C638349626869725560%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=qFLkavACLnOH1Ptwikb6YUjNLUT3eWFyCyr%2FwhZDR5M%3D&reserved=0

Members who join PCS by no later than noon on Wednesday 22 November will
automatically be included in the ballot and do not need to request a ballot paper.

Members with an invalid postal address

Members who have updated an invalid postal address by no later than noon on
Wednesday 22 November will automatically be included in the ballot and do
not need to request a ballot paper.


https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fmypcs.pcs.org.uk%2Fonlinejoiningform&data=05%7C01%7Cneils%40pcs.org.uk%7C2d7fb3223b3546fc74c508dbdf9a7f4b%7Ce9f93d1c10a64998a9f8ac234ef0e257%7C0%7C0%7C638349626869725560%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=VawNaQjH6K1TFSvww3jQov4sqQRqGXN%2FpZTds5T0LHo%3D&reserved=0

